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CHALLENGE DAY 
 
On Thursday 20th May, we will take part in an 
exciting project as part of our Skills Builder work. 
We will be working on the project Future 
Transport, where children will be designing a 
new form of transport and developing their skills of problem solving, creativity, 
leadership and teamwork. 

We need recycled materials for junk modelling so would be grateful if your children 
could bring in any items from home, for example cereal boxes and yoghurt 
cartons.  Please make sure they have been cleaned first.   

We will celebrate the children’s work from the day on the school website.  

KOOTH 
 
Kooth is a free online counselling and emotional 
wellbeing support service. 

It provides young people (11 – 18) in Haringey 
free, safe and secure support with emotional 
health and wellbeing from a team of trained 
professional counsellors. 

Follow the link for further information  https://
www.kooth.com/  

 
WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK   
 
The week commencing Monday 17th May is 
Walk to School Week. 

Each day, children who actively travel will get a 
sticker and those who travel actively each day 
next week will receive a special badge. All 
children will learn how walking is good for our 
health, well-being and the environment. It will also contribute to the Spring Stride 
activity total. 

REPORTING ABSENCES 
 
Please contact the school office by 8:45 on your child's first day of absence. If your 
child is absent for three days, please send a note to the office explaining the reason 
for the absence.  
 
If your child is absent due to a hospital medical appointment, please give copies of 
the appointment letter to the office for our records.  
 
If you do not contact us when your child is absent or we do not receive the 
appropriate information, the absence will be recorded as unauthorised and we may 
refer to the Education Welfare Officer. 
 
EID MUBARAK 
 
Warm wishes to all in our school community who have been celebrating Eid ul 
Fitr this week with their families and friends. 
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OPERATION ENCOMPASS 
 
Alexandra Primary School has been given the opportunity 
to take part in a project that will run jointly between schools 
and the Metropolitan Police Service. This project is known 
as Operation Encompass. 

Operation Encompass is the notification to schools that a 
child (under 18) has been exposed to, or involved in, any 
domestic incident. This will ordinarily be done by the start 
of the next school day. 

Operation Encompass will ensure that a specially trained 
member of the school staff, known as a Designated 
Safeguarding Lead (DSL), is informed. The DSL will then 
use the information that has been shared, in confidence, to 
ensure the wellbeing of the child. 

TOTTENHAM HOTSPUR FOUNDATION 
 
Tottenham Football Club will be running football 
tournaments for under 12s at New River Sports Centre on 
Saturday 29th May, Thursday 3rd June and Saturday 19th 
June. 
 
See the information leaflet which is on the school website 
for how to sign up. 
 
LETTING GO & MOVING ON 
 
Next week, we will be continuing our work on Letting Go 
and Moving On, this time with a focus on healthy 
relationships.  Children will be taught 4 PSHCE lessons 
which will look at how nature can help our mental health, for 
example by doing a mindful walk. They will learn about how 
to have healthy relationships with our family and friends, 
discuss what we are grateful for and how to stay 
positive.  We will make a giant paper chain around the 
school to display our feelings about letting go and moving 
on. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
In this edition of the newsletter you can see many 
photographs of children who have recently been Stars of 
the Week for taking pride in their work and showing 
perseverance. 
 
Well done and congratulations to all of our Stars of the 
Week, children who have been Home Learning Stars and 
Reading Stars. 
 
BLACK POUND DAY 
 
The next Black Pound Day will be on Saturday 5th June.  
 
The vision of Black Pound Day is that by increasing the 
visibility of Black businesses and highlighting the 
importance of spending Black, this can facilitate change 
around socio-economic inequalities affecting Black 
communities.  

Black Pound Day encourages consumers to spend with 
Black businesses on the first Saturday of every month to 
help achieve this vision. 

Manjit Dulay & John Coggin 

Leadership Team 

KEY DATES 

 
 

Summer Term 2021 
 

4th  -  28th May 
Spring Stride Competition 

 

WC 17th May 
Walk to School Week 

& Families Week 
 

Friday 28th May 
End of Summer 1 

 

Monday 31st May  -  
Friday 4th June 

Half Term School Closed 
 

Saturday 5th June 
Black Pound Day 

 

Monday 7th June 
INSET School closed 

 

Tuesday 8th  June 
Children return to school 

 

WC 14th June 
Refugee Week 

 

Tuesday 22nd June 
Windrush Day 

 

Friday 25th June 
Class Photographs 

 

WC 28th June 
Health, Fun & Fitness 

Week 

 

Friday 23rd July 
End of Term 

 

Monday 26th July  -  
Tuesday 31st August 

Summer Holiday    
School closed 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

Wednesday 1st 
September 

INSET School closed 
 

Thursday 2nd 
September 

Children return to school 
 

Friday 22nd October 
End of Autumn 1 

 

Monday 25th -  Friday 
29th October 

Half Term 
School closed 

 

Monday 1st November 
INSET School closed 


